

May 12, 2015

Saint John School Molly Feeney 120 N 79th St Seattle, WA 98103

Dear Friends,

Thank you for the 500 assorted books that you recently donated to Seattle Children's.

Gifts of items and services have always played an important role in helping us give kids the very best care. Early in the hospital's history, farmers contributed their surpluses to the hospital pantry, schoolchildren collected homemade jams and jellies from their neighbors and homemakers sewed bed linens.

Today that same spirit of compassion and generosity lives on through people like vou.

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of our children and their families. Please know that all of us at Children's are grateful for your donation to enhance the care and comfort of our patients.

Very sincerely,

Jeff Sperring, MD

Chief Executive Officer

Please keep this letter to substantiate your charitable donation for federal income tax purposes. No goods or services were provided in return for this gift.

In recognition for your generous donation of

500 Books

We gratefully extend our appreciation to

Saint John School XIst & 2nd Graders



Seattle Children's HOSPITAL - RESEARCH - FOUNDATION